
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am writing to let you know of the upcoming events for the remainder of this term. 

Outside Classroom Grand Opening and Summer Fayre 

With just 1 day to go, we are getting very excited about the opening of our fabulous new outdoor 

classroom. Please can all parents attending, enter the school via the Dame Lane entrance at the 

front of the school. We will assemble on the KS1 playground in time for the ceremony which starts at 

3.30pm. The field entrance will be closed until after the opening ceremony, as the stalls will all be 

set up, but will be unmanned. 

Summer Performance 

The whole school has been practicing hard, for our spectacular end of term production of Joseph. 

Doing this at the end of the year has allowed us to avoid the COVID restrictions that were in place in 

December. This has made it more difficult to find suitable performance dates, as our Year 6 pupils 

are out at their secondary schools on different days during July. Unfortunately, because of this we 

are unable to do our usual afternoon performance, so will be doing 3 evening performances. We feel 

that this will work well for our older children, but may be too tiring for our Reception and KS1 

children to do all the performances. 

With this in mind, the children will be involved in the following performances: 

Monday 11th July 6pm KS2 and Reception Class 

Tuesday 12th July 6pm KS2 and Year 1 

Wednesday 13th July KS2 and Year 2 

Details of how to get tickets will be sent soon. 

Reports 

Written reports will be sent home on Thursday 14th July 

Sports Day  

Friday 15th July starting at 1.30pm on the field, weather permitting, with a reserve day of Thursday 

21st July. 

Year 4&5 Residential 

Monday 18th July to Wednesday 20th July 

 

Kind regards 

John Birch 


